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Kelseyõs Korner 

Hello Fellow Gardeners, 

Happy Spring! 

Spring has officially sprung! We were very lucky with a mild winter and blessed with warmer 

temperatures.  The unfortunate side of the mild winter is the continued lack of moisture.  We are 

currently in a drought and desperately need rain. 

Despite the drought, I think many of us have welcomed 2021 with open arms as we continue to get 

back to ñnormalò.  It has been a blessing to visit loved ones again and have activities that were 

postponed, start up this year again. 

Gardening is an activity that was very popular last year as we social distanced.  If you know of any 

new gardeners that would benefit from the Blade, please have them subscribe here or have them 

contact the Burleigh County Extension Office at 221-6865 to get on the mailing list. 

One bit of exciting news I have to share personally is that Iôm expecting a baby girl at the beginning 

of July this year!  I may end up with firecracker baby. I will be out on maternity leave later in the 

summer, however, the Blade will continue and questions will continue to be answered.  

If you have any questions about your lawn, garden, or trees, please contact me at 
kelsey.j.deckert@ndsu.edu or you can contact either Burleigh or Morton County Extension Office. 

This monthly newsletter is to keep you 
informed about what issues I am seeing 
around the counties and others are seeing 

around the state.   

If you are an NDSU Master Gardener and 
would like to contribute to the newsletter, 

please email me at 
kelsey.j.deckert@ndsu.edu. 

April  2021 
Get the ômow downõ on local horticulture issues! 
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Dakota Growing Live 
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Upcoming Dates 
* Spring Fever Forums- April 5th and April 12th, 

6:30-8:30pm. 

* Dakota Garden Expo- April 16th and April 17th, 

Bismarck Event Center 

* Burleigh County War on Weeds- April 24th, 

9:00-12:00pm, Burleigh County Extension 

Office 

* Preserving Herbs- April 29th, 10:00 via Zoom 

Dakota Growing Live 

I am happy to announce for those who 

arenôt aware, Tom Kalb, NDSU 

Horticulturist, and myself partnered with 

Dakota Media Access to bring you a local 

gardening show.  Dakota Growing Live 

started last fall and we have continued with 

monthly episodes.  It is a great educational 

show on various horticultural topics.  We 

plan to go live with the show next month. 

Dakota Growing Live! airs on Community 
Access Ch.612 on Thursdays at 7pm.  You 
can also access the episodes here: https://
dakotamediaaccess.org/dakota-growing/. 

Spring Fever Forums 

These are free gardening workshops that started at 

the end of March.  If you missed them they will be 

archived later on.  If you would like to participate 

in the upcoming forums, you can still register for 

the last two at: https://www.ag.ndsu.edu/

springfever.  You are welcome to attend in person 

at the Burleigh County Extension Office or you may 

participate from the comfort of your home. 

Here is the schedule and presentations for the last 

two evenings. 
 

April 5th, 6:30pm to 8:30pm. 

¶ Know the óGood Bugsò in Your Garden- 

Jan Knodel, Extension Entomologist 

¶ Protecting Landscape and Garden Plants 

from Lawn Herbicides- Harlene Hatterman-

Valenti, Professor 

¶ Backyard Composting Basics- Carrie 

Knutson, Horticulture Educator 

 

April 12th, 6:30pm to 8:30pm. 

¶ Ornamental Grasses for Rain Gardens- 

Esther McGinnis, Extension Horticulturist 

¶ How are the Haskaps Doing? Kathy 

Wiederholt, Northern Hardy Fruit Project 

Manager 

¶ Engaging Youth in the Garden- Kelsey 

Deckert, Horticulture Educator 
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War on Weeds 
Are you wanting to learn more 

about weed management for your 

property? Do you have trouble 

calibrating your sprayer? Are you 

struggling with identifying 

troublesome weeds on your 

property?  If you answered yes 

to ANY of the questions, check out 

our upcoming program Burleigh 

County War on Weeds.  

Burleigh County War on Weeds is a 
FREE educational program geared 
towards small landowners wanting 
to learn about weed management. 
Various topics of the day include 
weed identification, the Burleigh 
County Cost-Share Program, 
reading a label, PPE, and much 
more!  The afternoon will consist of 
calibrating sprayers for those 
interested. 

Register here:  

ƘǧǇǎΥκκǝƴȅǳǊƭΦŎƻƳκƪсǿȄфƧƴу 

Dakota Garden Expo 
 

Great news! The Dakota Garden Expo is 
happening this year!  It will be April 16th 
and 17th at the Bismarck Event Center.   

 

Admission is $5 or $3 with nonperishable 
food item.  

 

 Fridayôs hours are 3:00pm- 8:00pm.  
Saturdayôs hours are 9:00am to 4:00 pm. 

 

In-person presentations will be given by 
NDSU Extension agents and staff. The 
schedule and topics are still in the works. 

https://tinyurl.com/k6wx9jn8

